
Project Report: Reading Spectacles Donation for the Elderly 

Lions Club of Colombo Wisdom 

Date of Project: 9th November 2024 

Location: St. Anne’s College, Kurana, Negombo 

Occasion: Region 3 Project Day 

 

 

1. Introduction 

In alignment with our mission to serve communities with compassion and care, the Lions Club of 

Colombo Wisdom participated in a meaningful initiative to support the elderly in the Kurana area. 

The project involved donating funds to distribute reading spectacles, directly enhancing the 

quality of life for elderly individuals who suffer from impaired vision but lack access to basic eye 

care. 

 

2. Project Objectives 

• Improve the vision and daily functionality of elderly community members. 

• Promote eye health and accessibility to essential optical care. 

• Contribute to Region 3’s collective outreach efforts during Project Day. 

 

3. Project Implementation 

• Date of Implementation: 9th November 2024 

• Venue: St. Anne’s College, Kurana, Negombo 

• Target Group: Elderly individuals in the Kurana area with vision impairments 

• Nature of Support: Donation of funds towards the provision of reading spectacles 

• Event Context: Conducted as part of Region 3 Project Day initiatives 

 

4. Financial Summary 

 

Description Amount (LKR) 

Total Value of the Project 10,000.00 

Contribution from Lions Club of Colombo 
Wisdom 

962.00 

 
This collaborative effort, supported by various clubs, made it possible to extend quality care to 

those in need. 

 

5. Impact and Outcomes 

• Directly benefited elderly individuals, many of whom rely on reading spectacles for 

independence and improved well-being. 



• Reinforced the Club’s dedication to healthcare-related service projects. 

• Strengthened the collective impact of Region 3’s community outreach on Project Day. 

 

6. Conclusion 

The Lions Club of Colombo Wisdom remains deeply committed to community service, especially 

in the areas of healthcare and elderly welfare. This project reflects our belief that access to basic 

medical needs like vision care should be a right, not a privilege. We look forward to continuing 

our involvement in impactful initiatives that uplift and serve those most in need. 


